July 22, 2015

DELIVERED VIA FAXAND EMAIL

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.0.Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27t Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Fax No. 416-440-7656

Dear Kirsten,

RE: BOARD FILE NUMBER EB-2015-0208

Thank you for your letter dated July 20, 2015.

As requested in the letter, we are required to post the Notice of Application and Written
Hearing (English and French versions) on our website, however, our website in in process
and will be launched in a few months. Please kindly accept our apology for not performing
this requirement.

A copy of the application and evidence has been placed in our office for public review and
we will provide a copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments thereto, to
anyone requesting the material.

Since I will be out of country for a business trip and will be returned in 3 weeks, please

kindly update the Licence Primary Contact to my colleague, Ms. Jove Chan who is the VP of
the company. The updated info is as follow;

Last Name: Chan

First Name: Jove

Title Position: Vice President

Licence Primary Contact Address: 3397 American Drive, Unit #21, Mississauga, ON L4V1T8
Phone Number: 416-889-0963

Fax Number: 905-673-8952

E-mail Address: jove.c@dukamanagement.com

Mrs. Jove Chan name was included in the application form as well.

ND Energy Inc.
3397 American Drive, Unit 21 Tel: 416.889.0963
Mississauga, ON [4V 1'T8 Fax: 905.673.8952



If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Altin Nani, RCM, ACCI, B.Eng
President
ND Energy Inc.

ND Enecrgy Inc.
3397 American Drive, Unit 21 Tel: 416.889.0963
Mississauga, ON LAV 1T8 Fax: 905.673.8952



